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CIRCULAR NO. 23 of 2023                           July 17, 2023                           

 

 

 

 
Rescheduling the 129th AGM of the Colombo Tea Traders’ Association 

 
 
This serves to inform the Members of the Colombo Tea Traders’ Association that the 

129th Annual General Meeting of the Association is rescheduled, and shall to be held on 

Tuesday, 15th August 2023 at the Oak Room of the Cinnamon Grand, Colombo. 

 

129th Annual General Meeting will commence at 6.30 p.m. followed by the Ceremonial 

Sitting commencing 7.00 p.m.  

 

Registrations will begin at 5.30 p.m. 

 

We kindly request all the registered participants to take their seats by 6.15 p.m. 

 

A charge of Rs. 15,000/- + 15% VAT per head will be levied for participation. All cheques 

should be drawn in favour of the “Colombo Tea Traders’ Association”.  

 

CTTA Circular 20(a) of 4th July 2023 and the reply-slip is attached for easy reference.  
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